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To:          NADE Board of Directors

From:    J. Scott Pritchard, DO

Date:     August 02.2018

Subject:  MC Committee – Year End Report 2018

SSA posted the NPRM for “Musculoskeletal Disorders” 5.07.2018. The last revision and publication of the final listings completed in 2001. 

The MC Chair contacted all members and forwarded the proposed changes for review. 

There were multiple responses/suggestions to the proposed changes. In general, the new listings will have an entirely new appearance. The current listings will obsolete. Entirely new listings reflective of current diagnosis and medical therapies are proposed.

The comments then forwarded to NADE President, Jennifer Pounds, for review per her instruction to the Committee. 

The Committee had no additional activities from Mid-Year to current. 

Respectfully submitted, 

J. Scott Pritchard, DO

NADE MC Chair

Lead Medical Consultant, DDS Oregon
